
Sexual Offense Felony Reporting 
The sexual offense felony admission and reporting policy requires both credit and noncredit students to self-report any 
sexual offense felonies. Upon admission, returning or re-enrolling, all students are required to report all sexual offense 
felonies occurring within the past 15 years as well as any that require sexual offender registration. Individuals with sexual 
offense felonies seeking enrollment should anticipate delays resulting from additional required reviews. 
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